
 

ANNUAL EPP NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE SALE 

September 20, 2025 – 8-2  (Rain or Shine) 

 

 
 

 

Hello neighbors! IT’S TIME TO GET READY for the annual Estates at Pembrooke 

Park Neighborhood Garage Sale scheduled for Saturday, September 20 2025.  We will 

advertise the event in local listings and on community signs to help bring in traffic. 

The official hours will be 8:00 am to 2:00 pm, but you can close down whenever you 
want to.  People will show up early (6 to 6:30 am) so keep your garage doors down if you 
don’t want to be bothered.  Get rid of all that stuff you are no longer using!  
 
Whether you are selling or shopping, we hope you will join us and make this a successful 
community event. 
 
If you have any questions, you can send an email to any board member at 

estatesatpembrookpark@gmail.com.  
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